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Spencer Hickman

From: Paul W <wheeler.p26@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, November 14, 2023 11:22 AM
To: Spencer Hickman
Subject: Re: November 16 DRC Hearing

 
 

Good Day, Spencer.  
 
It is my plan to be in attendance for this week's meeting......Paul 
 
On Wed, Nov 8, 2023 at 3:09 PM Spencer Hickman <Spencer.Hickman@pima.gov> wrote: 

Good Afternoon DRC Members, 

  

He do have a hearing scheduled for Thursday November 16. I am attaching the staff report and hearing 
materials for the one case on the agenda. The agenda is available on the website, and if anyone has any 
questions please feel free to reach out to me (remember please do not reply all). See you all on 
Thursday. 

  

Regards, 

  

Spencer Hickman 

Senior Planner 

Pima County Development Services 

201 N. Stone Av, 1st Floor 

Tucson, AZ 85701 

Spencer.Hickman@pima.gov 

(520)724-6498 

 CAUTION: This message and sender come from outside Pima County. If you did not expect this message, proceed with caution. 
Verify the sender's identity before performing any action, such as clicking on a link or opening an attachment.  
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